August, 2024

Greetings CTC Students and Families!

Welcome to a new school year at CTCLC!! Whether you're returning to continue your journey
or joining us for the first time, we’re excited to have you as part of our #CTCPROUD
community.

To Our New Students - Welcome to CTCLCI! You’re about to embark on an exciting journey
of discovery, learning, and growth. This is a place where your passions can become your
career. Our school offers a unique blend of theoretical rigor and hands-on experience in your
chosen program of study. Whether you’ve chosen health occupations, culinary arts, robotics
and information technology, construction trades, or any of the other many programs we offer,
you’ll find there are many opportunities available to you. Our teachers, counselors, and staff
are here to support you every step of the way so ask questions, seek help, and get involved.

To Our Returning Students - Welcome back! We’re thrilled to see you continue on your
path toward mastering your chosen career field. This year, you'll have more opportunities to
deepen your knowledge, refine your skills, and prepare for your future. Whether you’re taking
advanced placement or dual enrollment courses, participating in cooperative education,
competing in SkillsUSA or participating as a Student Ambassador, this year is your year to
shine! Remember, you're not just preparing for graduation—you’re preparing for life
beyond it!!

At CTCLC, our goal is to provide you with the skills, knowledge, and experiences you need to
succeed in whatever path you choose, whether it is in a specific career or college after
graduation. As you walk through our halls this year, remember that you are capable of
achieving great things. Stay curious, work hard, and take advantage of all the resources
available to you!

Ouir first day of school for students is Thursday, August 29, 2024. | am happy to announce
that MOST of our schools will already be in session. However, if your school district starts
after Thursday, they will be providing transportation to CTC starting August 29, 2024
so please reach out to your district to find out transportation information.

All of us at CTCLC look forward to seeing the many incredible things you’ll accomplish this
year. Let’'s make it a great one!

Sincerely,
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Karla Carlucci, Ed.D.
Director of CTCLC



